
February is 
Box Top 
Month!!! 
		

︎
Collect as many Box Tops as you can. Please place your trimmed Box Tops in a sealed plastic 
baggie.  Be sure to include your name and teacher so that your classroom receives the credit.  
Turn them into school between February 12th-16th. ︎
︎
The class who collects the most Box Tops will win! You will be raising money for Graham School 
and get the chance to have a surprise party for your entire class! ︎
︎
If you have any questions contact Kristin Kirchner at kirchnercrew@gmail.com or Karin Huffine at 
huffineg@aol.com ︎
︎

WHO WANTS TO WIN A SURPRISE PARTY FOR THEIR CLASS??? 


